
 

Today is Wednesday, February 17, 2021.  It is a Blue “B” day. 

 

Attention Golfers who are in 7th and 8th grade.  If you are interested in joining 

the golf program, which begins in the spring, please email the correct coach so 

they can give you more information on how to proceed: 

 

Girls’ Coach:  jacques.j@beaconk12.org 

Boys’ Coach:  vanvoorhis.m@beaconk12.org 
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